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From: Amy Jo Schmidt <amyjoschmidt7@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 2:40 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Support 24-0348

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
City Council Members,  
 
 I am asking for your vote in support of pausing the sidewalks.  
 
93% of the residents do NOT want the sidewalks. What are the chances their voices will be heard ?  
 
The city of La Crosse should focus on and prioritize repairing existing sidewalks that are cracked,  uprooted, have loose and 
missing concrete, as these are a saftey hazzard to pedestrians and a liability to the city.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support.  
 
Amy Schmidt 
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